



St. Francis Xavier

November 18, 2022

Our Christmas Bazaar was a huge success! Thank you to everyone that donated time, talent and treasures. Everyone was so generous in their donations that we cannot mention everyone in fear of forgetting someone. Please know we appreciate you all!! This is a major undertaking and cannot be successful without your help. Final profit numbers will be published when they become available.

SCRIP credits were recently given to school families that purchase SCRIP. Half of the profit comes back to the school and half goes to the family for a tuition credit. Approximately \$3,16387. was credited back to the families to either reduce their December tuition payment or give them a credit balance to start next school year. The next credit will be in April. Purchasing SCRIP is a way to help with tuition by buying gift cards for everyday purchases. Credits can be banked, so if a student is in 4K this year, profit from purchases can be banked for Kindergarten. Contact the school office for more information.

Fresh-cut Christmas Trees from the Hoffman Family Tree Farm are again being sold in front of the school. Suggested price is \$40.00, however the cost is a free will

donation. There is a box on the west side of the sign to put your donation in.

Thank you for supporting our school

Coming Events

Nov. 23-25—Thanksgiving Break(No School)

Dec. 1– Morning time with Mom (formerly

Muffins with Mom) @ 7:30am

BINGO @ 6:30pm Doors open @ 5:30 Progressive jackpot at approximately \$700-

Dec. 15-Christmas Concert @ 6:00pm

Dec. 22—Classroom Christmas parties

Dec. 23-Jan. 2—Christmas Break MAPS has changed the calendar to include Jan. 2 as a No School Day

Jan. 3-Back to school

Knights of Columbus

Annual Breakfast with St. Nick

Sunday, December 4, 2022 Mass at 7:30 AM & 9:00 AM Pancakes, sausage, eggs and a visit from St. Nick!

Lunch Menu Nov. 21-22

Monday, Nov. 21—Hamburger on a bun, Chips, Fruit and Milk

Tuesday, Nov. 22—Turkey & Gravy, Mashed Potatoes, Green Beans, Fruit and Milk

HAPPY THANKSGIVING



Report cards went home today. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child's teacher